
January 5th, 1924.
1

Dr. C. M. Hincks, 
Mount Royal Hotel, 
Montreal.I

Sear Dr. Hlnoks:-
, >

I am much obliged for your letter of January 4th, with programme contained therein.
All that I am afraid of in matters of this kind is that the programme may be too long 

and 1 think this is something which should be care­fully avoided.
speak and should very much prefer not to do so, I 
feel that the most important address next to that 
of Lady Byng should be your

Personally, I did not intend to

own.
I will be very glad to see you 

any time you care to come up. The best hours would 
be on Monday or Wednesday mornings.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.

PV:. :&


